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ONRI has watched the DEQ and now the EQC become weaponized against the 

citizens of Oregon.  

 

ONRI opposes HB 3196 because we do not trust that the EQC extends open 

communication with those that will be impacted by this bill and their authority. We 

believe their directive is clear and it’s not about working with or protecting the people 

of Oregon.  
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